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October 29, 2020 Newsletter  ​  ​

Sunday Worship 9:30am
Sunday School Classes 10:45am

Check out the church calendar
on our website.

Traditionalist
Apprehension
about a Post-

Separation UMC

Last week, I reported that the
Western Jurisdiction was beginning a
yearlong campaign to prepare for
General Conference and the ensuing
separation provided by the “Protocol
for Reconciliation and Grace through
Separation.” This very appropriate
work by the Western Jurisdiction
joins the work of the Wesleyan
Covenant Association and other
groups who are preparing for what
Methodism will look like post-
separation.
To read the full article click here.

All Saints Day
Sunday, November 1

(During 9:30 a.m. Worship Service)

We will remember and celebrate those family
members and friends who have died during this
past year.(Since last October 2019)

Endowment Grant Applications

The CUMC Endowment Committee is
pleased to announce Open season for
grant applications from the endowment
proceeds for 2020 as approved by the
Committee. The following funds are
available to apply for per your group
efforts:

Undesignated funds     $228.76
Missions         $1,344.84
Youth & Education     $3,45.53
Prayer Garden          $1,089.37

https:
http://www.cumcvincennes.org/
http://www.facebook.com/cumcvincennes
https://www.instagram.com/vincennescommunityumc/
http://www.cumcvincennes.org/events
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010vC2FTlZPgUCUydgDNBRiKYY-HUiVOHmU2FOqF0I0FM3pKlOtYi4R9nf41aMWC_Hg2W5aRWPxqRhGuklBSf12U4TZgPuRQyqgSaeRk7UqLIuyz__-9-kFAMRzl9Bm5S6WWVKYh8vAnmcyyGT2tcJ4a0AqQkeMldoc4BCOlsat9coATmu0nq2N_xqIarxFfTFJZ0aqK0_6xVwOJSrQfdVZotCKpGEGtn0&c=cV8Cr9AsWWOlKCsycHCuyKtQTLoinwL3RTNuw2i6jMeeizMYKJFDxw==&ch=JiFBdD5uyB23tSMlTHIGvycAKaXUQzdZt6AXx3CvsoJ9pkTH_pOeeg==
https://goodnewsmag.org/2020/10/traditionalist-apprehension-about-a-post-separation-umc/


Church Directory Update

We are close to start processing the church
directory but if you have not gotten your
picture taken yet there is still time! Contact
Natalie to schedule your appointment.

Children's Message

In need of volunteers to give the
children's message for Sunday,
November 8, 15, 22 and 29th. Would
love to see some new faces give the
message along with some that have
enjoyed giving the message in the
past. Please contact Susie by
phone(812 882 2220) or e-mail to
select your date.
December dates are available also!

FOOD PANTRY:

Remember to bring your non-
perishable items for the food pantry
next Sunday, November 1 and place
them in the grocery carts located at
both entrances to the church.

From the Mailbag:

During a time like this we realize how much
our friends and relatives really mean to
us....
Your expression of sympathy will always
be remembered.

Pavilion Fund          $2,140.50

Applications need to be returned by
November 30, 2020 for review to award as
soon as possible. Application forms are
available in the Church office.

Toys for Tots

Again this year the toys for tots
organization would like your help with their
program. In the past, gifts have been
brought to the church and dropped off in
the donation box. But this year they are
taking monitory donations so they can
purchase the toys. Once purchased, they
will have a drive through pick-up point for
the children in need. CUMC will have a
donation box in the Narthax.

November 1, 2020

Sign the online Pew Pad in
our website by clicking
here

ONLINE WORSHIP SERVICE :

Sunday, October 25, 2020
Sunday, October 18, 2020
Sunday, October 11, 2020
Sunday, October 4, 2020

To view past Worship Services and
Sermons, go to Community United
Methodist Church web page.

mailto:burkhartnatalie5@yahoo.com
mailto:sue@cumcvincennes.org
http://www.cumcvincennes.org/sermons
https://youtu.be/gdR9Wp5EzX0
https://youtu.be/2DhSFha4A9w
https://youtu.be/rEtnTAgf35I
https://youtu.be/fURhm5liH9o
http://www.cumcvincennes.org/


The Bill Marvel Family

Tuesday Morning Prayers

You are welcome to the join us for the
weekly prayer service at 9am every
Tuesday. Weather permitting, it will
be held at the beautiful prayer garden
here at the church.

"Spread the Word" Bible Study
All are welcome to the Spread the Word
Bible Study at 6:30pm on Wednesday
evenings at the church. The current study
is looking at Chapters 1-12 of the Book of
Acts."

For online giving click the Vanco
link

You are welcome to mail contributions to
the church at 1548 S Hart St Rd,
Vincennes, IN 47591 Atten: Cindy

Check out the church calendar page on the web site for meetings and happenings
around the church.

https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRpc0mIvVrdDfCPy1vTZep0HHO3iVYxvvxhHjRfLOeq662EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pbouV6Z7xh9xiEXLhSG5DrQId8=
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=cumcvincennes.org_3leg5lopa3e1ce8chdftp3kuhc%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America%2FNew_York

